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December 24, 2021 

 
2022 University Recommended Japanese Government (MEXT) Scholarship 

 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Muroran Institute of Technology has begun to accept applications for University Recommended 
Japanese Government (MEXT) Scholarship for graduate and research students for the year 
2022.  

 
Therefore, it would be appreciated if you could make an announcement of Japanese 
Government (MEXT) Scholarship at your university. We would like you to nominate one 
excellent student from your university for this scholarship recommendation. For more details, 
please refer to the following attached documents: 

 
Attached Documents:   
1. Guidelines for 2022 University Recommended Japanese Government Scholarship 
2. University Recommended Japanese Government Scholarship Procedure (For Applicants) 
3. 2022 Application Form for Japanese Government (MEXT) Scholarship (Research Students) 
4. Field of Study and Study Program 

 
Notice: 
1. Accepting applications from your university, MuroranIT will choose the final candidates 
through document screening and online interview to be held on February 2022 and recommend 
them to MEXT. For your reference, only two candidates were selected for Japanese 
Government Scholarship in the last year. 
 
2. Please note that the applicant should contact one of the MuroranIT faculty members and get 
permission for acceptance from his or her intended supervisor at MuroranIT in advance of the 
nomination by home university. Thus, please instruct your applicant to have a full discussion 
with a MuroranIT faculty regarding the permission for acceptance and research plan by the due 
date of application as specified below.  
 
3. Please note that the deadline for applications is January 25, 2022.  
 
4. Depending upon the circumstances of the Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19), the schedule 
may be changed. Therefore, we would like to request your careful consideration to this matter 
before your nomination. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
YAMAJI Naoko 
Director of Center for International Relations 
Muroran Institute of Technology 
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